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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 

After school activities 

Monday – Mr Unwin - Sport Club with 

Year 6 (4.15pm) 

Tuesday – Gymnastics with Year 4 (4.15pm) 

Tuesday - keyboards with Year 4 (4.15pm) 

Wednesday – Mr Shelton – Sports with 

Year 3 (4pm Finish) 

Thursday Mr Unwin Sports Club with 

Year 5 (4.15pm) 

 

PE Times 

Rec – not begun yet. 

Y1 Wednesday and Friday 

Y2 Monday & Thursday 

Y3 Tuesday (extended PE session)  

Y4 Thursday (extended PE session) 

Y5 Monday (extended PE session) 

Y6 Thursday Swimming (extended PE 

session) 

These sessions do alternate throughout the 

year. 

 

Please make sure that your child has a full 

PE kit with Navy blue shorts. 

 

Coffee Morning 

The up and coming Coffee mornings are: 

Y6 Tuesday 19
th

 Sept 9am 

Y1 Wednesday 20
th

 Sept 9am 

Y5 Thursday 21
th

 Sept 9am 

Y4 Friday 22
nd

 Sept 9am. 

 

 

Inhalers 

Parents need to call into school to check 

that children’s inhalers are in date. If you 

want your child to have an inhaler, forms 

must be completed at the office. 

All medications in school must be 

prescribed and in the original box with 

your child’s name on etc. School will only 

administer medication in emergencies or 

when it cannot be administered at home 

i.e., prescribed 4 times a day. 

Please do not send Calpol into school as we 

will not administer this. 

 

 

 

Tuesday Mass 

Each week a different class will 

be visiting church for morning mass on a 

Tuesday morning at 10am.. This week Year 

6 went and next week Year 5 will attend. 

Parents are invited to attend if they have 

time. 

 

Sacramental Programmes 23/24 

Children in Y4 who will be making their 

First Holy Communion must complete their 

application form by 29
th

 September.  Forms 

can be collected at St Albert’s Church after 

Mass on Sundays. 

 

Secondary School Applications 

Parents of Year 6 children can now apply 

for Secondary schools. Please note the 

closing date is 31
st

 October 2023. You 

should apply to the local authority that 

you live in and not the local authority the 

school of your choice is in. 

 

We have been informed that the following 

open evenings are taking place: 

Lord Derby Academy – Thur 28
th

 Sept, 5pm-

7.30pm and again on Saturday 30
th

 Sept, 

10am -12pm. 

St John Bosco – Thur 21
st

 October, 4pm-

7pm. 

 

Attendance  

We are very pleased with attendance so 

far. A number of classes have had 100% for 

a number of days. Unfortunately, we are 

affected by holidays and as per the Local 

Authority policy, parents taking children 

on holiday in term time will now be fined. 

Miss Jones sent a leaflet home last week 

regarding this. 

 

This Week’s Attendance  
Rec   90.9% 
Y1   97.9% 
Y2  98.6% 
Y3  92.6% 
Y4  98.6% 
Y5  94.8% 
Y6  94.3% 

 


